From: Fields, Michelle T. <Michelle.Fields@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2018 11:20:35 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Mayoski, Jennifer
Subject: FBI - NEI Training Cycle I 
 


Good morning Steve,
 
Superintendent Johnson was selected to attend the FBI National Executive Institute (NEI) Session 41 and has completed Cycle I (Feb 5 – 8, 2018) of training in Quantico, Virginia where lodging, travel, ground transportation and most meals were covered by FBI. 
 
Michelle
 
P.O. Michelle T. Fields
Administrative Assistant
Office of the Superintendent
